
PASSAIC COUNTY IMPROVEMENT AUTHORITY  
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
Notice is hereby given that, due to inclement weather, the opening of the responses to the 
following Requests for Proposals issued by the Passaic County Improvement Authority (the 
"Authority'') set for February 13, 2024 at 11:00 a.m. has been moved to FEBRUARY 14, 2024 at 
11:30 a.m.: 
 
Trustee 2024 
Underwriter 2024 
General Counsel 2024 
Bond Counsel 2024 
Financial Advisor 2024 
Trustee 2024 
 
Questions concerning this notice may be directed to pcia@passaiccountynj.org or to Peter A. 
Tucci, Jr., Esq., General Counsel, at ptucci@tuccilaw.net or (201) 880-1800. 
 
Posting Date: 2/13/24 


